
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

RESIDENTIAL BURGLARS  
 

DATE:  December 15, 2014, Monday, 11:50 am to 12:30 pm 

LOCATION:  North Abbott Avenue near Redwood Avenue 

CASE #: 14-349-079 

SUSPECT #1: Unidentified male, 25-30 years old, 5ô-09ò to 5ô-11,ò 180-200 lbs, and last 

seen wearing a light green hooded sweatshirt and blue jeans. 

SUSPECT #2: Unidentified male, 25-30 years old, 5ô-09ò to 5ò-11,ò 170-190 lbs., dark 

collar-length hair, mustache, goatee, and last seen wearing a gray & black 

checkered button down shirt and black pants. 

VEHICLE:  Possibly a 2007 or newer maroon/burgundy Ford 500 with silver or 

chrome rims and chrome trim. 

 

On December 15, 2014, between 11:50 am and 12:30 pm, a residential burglary occurred 

on North Abbott Avenue in the northwestern portion of Milpitas.  The suspects entered the 

residence through an unlocked window, and they stole foreign currency and other items before 

fleeing from the scene.  A security camera in the neighborhood captured the attached images of 

the suspects and a possibly associated vehicle seen in the area around the same time. 

Anyone with information about the identity of the suspects or the vehicle is encouraged 

to call the Milpitas Police Department at 408-586-2400.  Information can also be provided 

electronically through the Milpitas Crime Tip page: 

http://www.ci.milpitas.ca.gov/government/police/crime_tip.asp  

Press Release By: Lieutenant Henry Kwong 

Date/Time:    January 19, 2015, 9:00 am 

http://www.ci.milpitas.ca.gov/government/police/crime_tip.asp


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


